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SPLC 2018 LETTER OF INVITATION


To Whom It May Concern:

Chalmers University of Technology in Gothenburg, Sweden is pleased to invite XXX (date-of-birth: XXX; working address: 5000 Forbes Ave., Carnegie Mellon University, Institute of Software Research, Pittsburgh, PA, USA 15213; citizenship: XXX; passport number: XXX, passport issued: 8 Jan. 2018; passport expires: 8 Jan. 2024; sex: male; US Green card number XXX) to the “22nd International Systems and Software Product Line Conference (SPLC 2018)”. The conference will take place from September 10 till September 14 2018 at Lindholmen Conference Center (address: Chalmers Konferens & Restauranger, Lindholmen Science Park, Lindholmspiren 5, 417 56 Göteborg.). More details about the conference can be found at: http://splc2018.net

I understand that XXX has secured funding to cover travel, accommodation, insurance, and conference fee, and will organize the travel himself. Chalmers University of Technology and the local SPLC 2018 organizers will not take over any guarantees, legal responsibilities or bear any costs regarding the participation at this workshop. The fulfillment of all requirements necessary for granting a visa is the sole responsibility of XXX.

I am looking forward to welcoming XXX at the conference.

Best regards,



Jan Bosch, PhD
Professor of Software Engineering
Department of Computer Science and Engineering
Chalmers | University of Gothenburg
Gothenburg, Sweden

E-Mail: jan.bosch@chalmers.se
Tel.: +46 (0) 31 772 5716
Website: janbosch.com
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